ST LUKE’S HIGH SCHOOL PARENT COUNCIL

Meeting of St Luke’s High School Parent Council held
at 6.30pm on Tuesday,  3rd May 2016, in the Conference Room.
AGENDA








ACTIONS

1 Opening Prayer

This was led by Paul Canning.
2 Present:  Paul Canning, Iain McLean, Helen Byrne, 
Andy Goldberg, Gordon Jones, Noreen Morran, Karen Wilson 
(Gillian McKinlay – Minutes)
Apologies: Patricia Scott, Derek Cassidy, Keith Fergus, Julie Park
3 Minutes of the Last Meeting

These were accepted.

4 Matters Arising from Previous Minutes

· Paul Canning still to meet with Treasurer re PC Bank account and its     PC charges.
5 Correspondence  
· Bank charges as per above – Bank wishes to change from Business 
to Sundries Account due to low funds held.
· SPT Fundraising Meeting, this was held in April – Paul Canning will     PC 

check with other PC Chairs for points of interest.
· A response was received re Paul Canning’s letter to Mhairi Shaw, 
Director of Education, expressing concerns regarding the 

Management and Pupil Support staffing structures. A response was received and Paul has discussed this further with Patricia Scott. Further details on this proposed model are due to be discussed with Head Teachers

and ERC representatives.

6 School events in May/June
Iain McLean talked through the busy timetable of events planned.  In 
Particular, the efforts made to help P7 pupils transition smoothly to High 
School, and various trips and events to both recognise and reward the hard 
work and achievement of pupils here.  Thirty-eight pupils will receive the 
Caritas Award – the highest number yet, and £750 was raised for SCIAF 
through the Enterprise Scheme set up by Mr Jordan with S1 & 2.

ACTIONS

7 AOCB

· It was suggested that ‘bleacher’ seating may be useful to improve
 
the view at events such as the Dance Display. While there are two


large screens that can aid this it was felt that the cost of this seating


should be investigated.  Iain McLean will take this forward.               IMcL 
· It has been on the Scottish News that the English Higher paper has

been exposed and cannot be used.  SQA holds a reserve paper 

which will now be issued, and every effort will be made to ensure 

this proceeds smoothly as planned.

· There are a few spaces available on the Lourdes Trip.  This is open 

to pupils in S3 and above.  Please contact Iain McLean or Paul 

Canning if you know of anyone interested.
8        Date of the Next Meeting & Closing Prayer
The next meeting will be at 6.30pm on 7th June.  Paul Canning asked 
all to consider going for a meal or a drink afterwards to socialise.

Paul Canning gave the closing prayer.
